
 

 

VICE PRESIDENT’s REPORT 

November 2022 - April 2023 

 

1. Participated in the following:   
• Heartbreak to Hope Training Sessions: with Program Chair, Nina 

Schloffel and members who are presenting the program to their 
chapter and state members (3 sessions). 

• Online meeting called by Susan Price to develop the FY2024 budget.                  
• Meetings called by Sharon Hobbs for the executive board (as 

required). 
• Various national committee and program meetings. 

2. Provided advice and counsel to Regional Directors as required. 
3. Provided oversight and direction to national committees/programs. 

At this time I would like to thank everyone for their generosity that I received 
after the passing of my husband Dennis.  This is something that you are never 
prepared for.  Without AVVA and all my friends the only thing that I can say is 
thank you so much for being by my side. Without this organization I could not 
have done it. 

 

Kathy Andras                     

     

                        


